Triad High School
Troy, Illinois 62294

The Giving Project
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November 19, 2011

We are in the initial stages of development of a new program at Triad High School called The
Giving Project. This is a service that we want to provide for any student facing a financial
burden in our school to receive free gently-used clothing, toiletries, and or shoes/accessories.
We plan to provide these resources to our students from donations that people may typically
give away or sell. We are also working in coordination with our Special Education Department
to use this resource as a means for transition skills for students in our training for life skills
program (i.e., laundering, folding, and sorting).

Currently we have about 30 students who have expressed interest and we are finding that our
students are in vital need of toiletries (i.e., shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, soap, tooth paste,
shave gel, and razors). This is a need we are failing to meet because of a lack of available
resources. That being said, we are asking for a monetary donation to be used in your stores for
the purchase of the aforementioned items.

We know we are among many seeking support in these trying times and appreciate your
consideration of our efforts.

Sincerely,

Kate Brendel Kelly Thomason
School Guidance Counselor School Psychologist



